
 
 

Epiphany of Our Lord Parish  
3200 Pharmacy Ave., Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5  

T: 416-499-2196    F: 416-499-2354 

Email: epiphanychurch@rogers.com  

Website: epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

February 7, 2021  5th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Ash Wednesday   Mercoledì delle Ceneri 

           February 17  

English (AM) 9:00, 9:30, 10:00, 

10:30, 11:00, 11:30  

Italiano (PM)12:00, 2:00, 2:30, 

3:00, 3:30,  4:00, 4:30  

February 18  

All English (AM) 9:00, 9:30, 10:00, 

10:30, 11:00, 11:30 (PM) 12:00, 2:00, 

2:30, 3:00, 3:30,  4:00, 4:30  

Only 9 people will be allowed at a time 

inside the church at each service.  

A Virtual Presentation back-to-back with 

a Virtual Book Club session entitled                                   

“An Apostle of Charity, Blessed Luigi 

Monti” will take place on all                          

Thursdays, from February 18  to May 20,  

at 7:00 p.m. (Holy Thursday not                

included), and get to know the                             

charismatic life of the Founder of the 

Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate 

Conception.  Copies of the book will be 

available at $15.00. The  presentation will 

be facilitated by Rev. Dr. James Chitteth, 

CFIC.  To join, please email the parish 

office  and a Zoom link  will be provided.   

Virtual Presentation 

2020 Income Tax Receipts 

     READY FOR PICK-UP! 

    Tuesdays & Thursdays 

  10 am to 12 pm; 1 pm to 4 pm                             

            (Please come by the south door                      

& ring the doorbell.)  

    Monday, Wednesday, Friday, Saturday 

9 am to 12 pm (Front Lobby)       

World Day of the Sick 

Please join us as we         

celebrate a Special Mass 

this Thursday, February 11,                

at 7:00 p.m., to observe 

the World Day of the 

Sick and offer our prayers for those                   

suffering from illnesses.  The Mass will be 

livestreamed on our YouTube and                           

Facebook channels.  

“You have but one teacher and you are all 
brothers” (Mt 23:8)… Pope Francis  

"Avete un solo Maestro e siete tutti                                   
fratelli" (Mt 23,8)... Papa Francesco  

 Vi prego di unirvi a noi  giovedì 11 febbraio, 

alle 19:00, quando  celebreremo la Messa  per 

la Giornata Mondiale del Malato,  offrendo                   

le nostre preghiere per tutti coloro che 

soffrono a causa delle malattie.  La Messa sarà 

trasmessa in diretta streaming sui nostri 

canali YouTube e Facebook  



Mondays to Saturdays

 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

             

For Parish updates, please visit our website     
at epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or 
download MyParish app on your Apple or      

Android Smartphones.   

   Jesus created much excitement  

in His day through His preaching, 

teaching, and healing. Today,                    

the Church communicates that 

same wonder and grace by those active                     

in priesthood, religious life, and lay                     

ministries. If you think God is calling you                   

to be a priest, religious, or permanent                    

deacon, please call Fr. Matt McCarthy,                 

Director of  Vocations, Archdiocese                        

of Toronto at 416-968-0997 or email at     

vocations@archtoronto.org                                              

Vocation Seeds 

Marriage  Encounter Weekend 

 In these stressful times,               

give your marriage a booster 

shot! Restore your loving                                    

communication with your spouse and     

rekindle the romance. The Online                    

Marriage Encounter experience, which        

will take place from March 5 to 7,                              

is a skill-building enrichment program 

where you, together as husband and wife, 

will learn how to be the best couple you 

can be.  Please call Marge & Gerard 

McCauley at 905-792-1925 or email at 

gerard.marge@rogers.com  

TCDSB is Hiring! 

On February 15, Fr. Sojan 

Thomas will be leaving our 

Parish to continue his work as 

a Hospital Chaplain in York 

Region.  While we sincerely 

thank him for his dedication and great                   

service to our Parish Community for         

almost 4 years, let us wish him the best and                      

continue to keep him in our prayers.  

Monthly  Food Drive, February 15 to 28 

We thank the many families 

who each month make it                        

a practice of bringing  non-                 

perishable food donations 

for the less fortunate in our 

community.  Please leave 

you donation in the Food Drive basket in 

the front lobby on weekdays from 9 am to 

12 noon. Please check the expiry date of the 

food that you will donate.  

 Grazie a tutte le famiglie che ogni mese 

usano portare cibi a lunga scadenza per 

i poveri della comunità.   Vi preghiamo 

di deporre il vostro contributo nel 

cestino che troverete nell ’atrio della 

chiesa , nei giorni feriali dalle 9:00              

alle 12:00. Si prega di  controllare la        

scadenza dei cibi in scatola.  

Prayerful Wishes for Fr. Sojan 

 The Toronto Catholic District 
School Board is actively                       
recruiting for the positions                  
of Supply Educational  Assistant, 

Occasional Library Technician, and                      
Permanent Library Technician.  

 Applications are to be submitted online 
through www.ApplyToEducation.com.                
For more information, please visit 
www.tcdsb.org/careers or e-mail us at 
hr.recruitment@tcdsb.org. Application 
will not be accepted by e-mail . 

https://epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org/
https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/
about:blank
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